
Successful Appointments.
We  are pleased to have made two successful appointments -
 Ms Wendy Black as a kitchen assistant and 
Miss Rebecca Donkin as our Year 1 and 2 teacher from
 September. We look forward to working with them soon.

Reminders.
As you all know; I do try 
and keep you all up to date 
via email, Facebook and 
Twitter but please don’t 
forget to use our calendar 
page on the school website.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 14th June 2019.
 

Year 5 and 6 Girls Cricket Team  goes forward to the 
County Finals!
Class 3 were lucky with a day of sunshine for our qualifying 
matches at Alnwick Cricket Club this week. This mixed team 
came an admirable  joint 3rd out of a total of 7 teams and the 
girls team remained unbeaten in all their games and have 
qualified for County Finals at Stocksfield later on this month. We 
are aware of the high standard of teams at the County Finals so 
have some extra practice sessions on Friday 14th June and 
Friday 21st June 3.15- 4.15p.m If your daughter is on the team 
please ensure they attend if you do not already have 
commitments.

Our Northumberland 
Day Update
As you know, a great day 
was had by all! Fingers 
crossed for us as a school 
as we have been entered 
into the Jill Bradbury Most 
Inspirational School Award 
for our Northumberland 
Day. Our school is also 
featured  on this weeks 
Northumberland Gazette 
Facebook Page.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Despite the rain this week our 
children have showed a fantastic attitude. In particular, well 
done to Class 1 for their demonstration of our 3 R’s; 
Respect, Responsibility and Resilience while they were on a 
very rainy trip to Alnwick Gardens. Thank you to our 
helpers ( you are stars!) and to Alnwick Gardens for adding 
an extra treat to our trip of a game of crazy golf!. 
Kind Regards,
Belinda Athey,
Headteacher.


